JOHN D. DALE, JR.

ATTORNEY AT LAW
PO. BOX 494
TELEPHONE: (502) 477-2296 217 WEST MAIN STREET
FAX: (502) 477-2586 TAYLORSVILLE, KENTUCKY 40071

August 19, 2015

Spencer County Board of Education

Attn: Debbie Herndon, Chair

207 W. Main Street

Taylorsville, KY 40071

RE: New Elementary School — KY-44 East
Dear Mrs. Herndon:

Enclosed please find the following:

1. Request for and Consent to Annexation;
2. Request for Municipal Services.

It is my understanding in conversations with Jim Oliver, these will be considered at the Board
meeting on August 24, 2015, and, if they meet with the Board’s approval, I would appreciate
having the documents signed and return them to me at your earliest convenience.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

John D. Dale, Jr.

JDD/vh

Enclosures

Cc:  City Commissioners
Steve Biven, City Clerk

Harold Compton, Public Works Director
Jim Oliver, Spencer County Board of Education



